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Bill Terry, Contracts Officer Portland State
University Center Building, Room 465 UNIVERSITY
Post Office Box 751 - PUR

Portland, Oregon 97207-0751

Phone: 503-725-9869

Email: wterry@pdx.edu

July 13, 2012

Notice of Intent to Award

To: Proposers to Portland State University’s Request for Proposals (RFP)
#19808 for ‘Ticketing Software System’

From: William C. Terry, Contracts Officer

Subject: Notice of Intent to Award

This Notice is to inform the Proposers that the Portland State University evaluation
team for a ‘Ticketing Software System’ has completed their evaluations and scoring,

and has selected University Tickets for this award.

Thank you for your participation in this formal procurement process.



